
 

VILLAGE OF SARANAC 
 

NOTICE OF PROJECT COMMENCEMENT 
 

TRAILHEAD ADDITION 
& 

BOAT LAUNCH PARK IMPROVEMENTS 
 

On or around APRIL 15th (weather permitting), improvements to Village property 
at 147 N Bridge Street will begin. The property is located south of the bridge over 
the Grand River on the west side of Bridge Street (directly across from the depot). 
 

Improvements include a pavilion/restroom building with a parking lot and link to 
the Fred Meijer Grand River Valley Rail-Trail, a fishing over-look, and a paved link 
under the bridge connecting to the Riverwalk Park trail. 
 
 

*** PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING *** 
 

 The concrete area currently designated as “trail-user parking” will not be 
accessible during the project. 

 

 Temporary parking for trail users will be at the depot and on Village owned 
property west of the Nature Park entrance on the south side of the rail-trail.  

 

 Boat launch access will be limited throughout the project. Construction crews 
will make every effort to accommodate those who wish to access the launch. 

 

 At no time will Bridge Street or the bridge over the Grand River be closed. 
 

 The project is expected to be completed by JULY 12th.  
 
 

Should you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the Saranac 
Village Office at 616.642.6324. 


